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Student Enrollment Projections and Capacity 
 

2024-2025 Enrollment Projections  

 
 

Nonresident Student Enrollment Capacity  
USD 200 will have the capacity to accept nonresident students for the 2024-2025 school year. Based on 
the projected enrollment and capacity to operate effectively, USD 200 will accept nonresident students, 
as outlined in the table below. Students living outside of the USD 200 boundary must formally apply for 
nonresident enrollment and use the application linked below which will be available on or before June 1, 
2024. The completed application must be received by no later than June 30, 2024. Applications may also 
be picked up and returned to the USD 200 District Office at 400 W Lawrence St. Tribune, KS 67879. All 
questions about nonresident enrollment shall be directed to John Niehues, (620) 376-4211, or 
johnniehues@tribuneschools.org. 
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